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Dear Mr. Yehia: 

On behalf of The University of British Columbia, I would like to thank National 
Glass Ltd., for contributing the materials which allowed for the creation of the atrium aL 
Norman Mackenzie House. The University is pleased to recognize this very generous 
donation by naming The National Atrium in memory of your father, Mr. Zaki Yehia. 

I look forward to having the occasion to personally thank you for this outstanding 
gift at the dedication ceremony for The National Atrium on November 6th. The 
University sincerely appreciates your generosity and support. With best wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

Martha C. Piper 

MCP:AD:kdes 



December 15, 1997 

Mr. Elliot Yebia, Executive VP 
National Glass Ltd. 
5744 198th Street 
Langley, BC 
V3A 7J2 

Dear Mr. Yehia, 

Now that the APEC events have concluded, I wanted to take a moment and 
thank you for your support of APEC '97. Your sponsorship enabled Canada to 
host a world class conference that impressed both visiting delegates and fellow 
Canadians. 

As you know, Storgaard & Associates was responsible for corporate sponsorship 
for APEC '97. In this regard, I would be interested in any feedback you may 
have vis a vis your II sponsorship experience". Such input helps us to better 
meet the needs of our clients as well as improve our level of service to you, 
the sponsor. I look forward to reviewing any comments you would like to 
share. 

I hope that National Glass Ltd.'s participation in this unique event was a 
productive venture. The successful partnering between Government and Business 
proves that we work best when we work together! On behalf of the Storgaard 
team, I wish you and your colleagues all the best as you move forward to 
meet the inevitable challenges of'98. 

Yours very truly, 

Henry Storgaard, 
President 
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